
CHROMEBOOK CLASSROOM
STORAGE IDEA

THIS IS A GREAT IDEA THAT JENNIFER
HALL WANTED TO SHARE WITH

EVERYONE

Many of you are using chrombooks in your

classrooms.  Jennifer Hall at Mosley High

School, teaching in the Entrepreneurship

Career Pathway, has them in her class.  She

used the plastic containers and plastic

hangers (pictured) which are inexpensive to

make a creative Chromebook holder and

charger.  The pastic hangers make  perfect

dividers. (Hangers should be used upside

down.).  Jennifer in true CTE style has

worked out a cheap attractive solution. 

 Reach out to her if you have questions! It is a

creative solution that  I wanted to share with

all of you! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS
Sept. 16th Chef's Challenge
Planning Meeting - 3pm virtually.
September 22nd CTE Leadership
Meeting  to plan for the first 1/2
of the school year.
September 28th - High School
Fall CTE Virtual Meeting at
3:30pm.
September 30th - Middle School
Fall CTE Virtual  Meeting at 3:30
pm. 
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Exciting Plans for this year!!!!
1.)  Rutherford High School Construction Academy
builds "Little Libraries" for our community.  The
students practiced their construction skills and
are encouraging literacy in our local community. 
 They will make the officical donation at the first
board meeting in September.  (pictured above)
2.)  There is a School Counselor CTE Event at both
Gulf Coast State College and Haney Technical
Center on October 8th.  This event will include CTE
documentation and a tour of the GCSC facilities
and Haney Technical Center with a focus on
careers, pay, flexibilty etc.
3.) Chef Duey (Expert Chef - well known across the
US) will visit each of the 4 main high school
Culinary Departments. He will spend a day at each
school working with all of the culinary students in
their classes  to teach the skills of  designing fruit
for events/parties etc.  He will be in the schools
Oct. 20th - 23rd.
4.)  Chef's Challenge (1st Annual) - Our students
will participate in the first ever competition which
will include a fruit decorating and  entree
cooking/plating competition along the lines of the
popular cooking shows without the "someone
goes home" aspect.  We will be offering this at
Arnold High School in February in support of CTE
Month.
5.) We will be sponsoring the CTE Senior Mini-
Conference at GCSC this year.  This will  give our
seniors an opportunity to choose 3 different
conference sessions from Post-Secondary events
with GCSC and Haney Technical Center.  We will
feature some local busineeses looking for workers
in different CTE Fields and sessions provided by
Career Source on First Day Paperwork, Dressing
for success, How to apply for jobs in an online
environment  and a lot more!

Nearly 70% of Career and Technical Education Students are satisfied with their ability to earn credits towards a
certification, compared to only 44% of students not enrolled in Career and Technology Education Career Pathways

- ACTE 

#BayCTEWorks

 

 “The person on the top of
the mountain did not fall

there.” ~(Anonymous)
 
 
 

It is great to have everone back!

Logan Greene shows local media his tiny library - featured
in the News Herald- picture and story by Tony Mixon



 
 

#BayCTEWorks


